
 

Why we need your help… 

2020 has not been quite how any of us 

imagined it to be. One small blessing is 

our lovely children have been able to get 

back to school and enjoy such important 

learning and social time.  

Although we can’t see friends outside of 

school at least children can be together in 

their class bubbles therefore we want to 

bring them a Christmas week they will not 

forget.  

We are asking for donations, however big 

or small, toward replenishing our funds. 

With each donation you will be entered 

into our prize draw to win a pamper 

hamper or the sleigh of merriment.  

Simply send in your donation with your 

name & number if you would like to be 

entered to win this fabulous prize!! 

Cheques payable to Cartwright & Kelsey 

PTFA..  

Thank you for your continued support, we 

miss running events and meeting you all. 

We hope very much to be all together 

again soon.  

  

DEAR PARENTS/CARERS 

IT HAS BEEN A STRANGE START TO THE ACADEMIC YEAR, BUT AS USUAL 

OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY HAS FACED CHALLENGES CALMLY AND WITH THE 

BEST INTERESTS OF THE CHILDREN AT THE VERY HEART.  PLEASE DO NOT 

UNDERESTIMATE THE IMPACT COVID-19 HAS HAD ON OUR SCHOOL AND OUR 

SCHOOL BUDGET – WE HAVE LOST CONSIDERABLE INCOME AND WE ARE 

UNABLE TO CLAIM THIS BACK. WE ARE NOT REIMBURSED FOR THE 

ADDITIONAL COSTS WE HAVE INCURRED. BUT WE ARE ADAMANT THAT THIS 

SHOULD NOT IMPACT ON THE EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES FOR THE 

CHILDREN – THEY NEED THESE AS PART OF THEIR RECOVERY CURRICULUM.  

TOGETHER WE CAN ACHIEVE GREAT THINGS – ALL DONATIONS ARE MATCH 

FUNDED BY BARCLAYS BANK! 

MRS CRASCALL 

In the past few years since Mrs Crascall has been our headteacher your 

donations of £20,228 have gone towards the following:  

 

IT software  

Swimming transport  

EYFS resources 

Accelerated reading books 

Forest school fencing 

Playground 

Student tablets 

VIAM transport 

Year 6 PGL transport 

Astrodome experience  

Sports equipment 

Diwali/Hindu workshop 

Science week 

Ice creams on Sports day 

 

Plus £2k towards school trips across the school Every year!  

 

Events that raise these funds- The summer fair (£4K) The Christmas fair 

(£3k) Frozen Friday (£600) Monster Mash (£800) & Discos, Film nights 

(£300) 

C&K Christmas Go Crackers Week  

Christmas Go Crackers week  

Our aim is to provide the children with some of the 

experiences the PTFA would have had in normal 

circumstances, every child in the school will take 

part in these activities. They will be designing and 

making crackers, filling jars with secret goodies to 

give to as a present, stone painting. They will also 

receive a ticket to the tombola & even a visit from 

a special someone.  Registered Charity No. 1042205 


